
 

Student Development Leadership Group 

August 8, 2017 
11:30 – 12:30 

SS-104 
Minutes 

 
Participants: Brady Reed, Angelina Hill, Rory Johnson (telepresence), Rianne Connor, Stephanie Burres 

(Support) 

Purpose:  

Begin to follow the admission and registration process as a student.  

Outcomes:  

(1) Agree on process for evaluating admissions & registration as a student.  

(2) Identify any issues with initial steps as a student. 

1.0 Review 
progress 

Review progress towards the 
beginning of year welcome 
event  

• “Redwood Welcome Day” is Thursday, August 31, 
2017 from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm. 

• ASCR has yet to approve a budget and is uncertain 
whether they can fund event.  

• DN would like information on who their ASCR reps 
are for the year. 

• Kintay received a price quote for the rock wall and 
arranged for Heidi Bareilles to provide music. 

• Trish Blair will bring therapy dogs. 
• Stephanie will be in charge of ordering food. 
• Angelina will request posters and an email 

campaign 
2.0 Process Agree on process for 

evaluating the admissions and 
registration process from a 
student perspective 

• Discussion postponed until later meeting with more 
participants. 

3.0 Evaluation Begin evaluation experience 
as a new student (CR Website 
projected on screen) 

• Discussion postponed until later meeting with more 
participants. 



• In the meantime, Rianne Connor recommends staff 
fill our CR’s application and apply for financial aid 
in order to evaluate the process. 

4.0 Dean of 
Counseling 

Discuss impact of leaving the 
Dean of Counseling unstaffed, 
and how to best move forward 

• Angelina Hill will take over the role of Dean of 
Counseling. 

• SSSP sustained a 20% cut to their budget. 
• How best to prepare for upcoming changes was 

discussed as well as the logistics of shifting some of 
the duties to already overburdened counselors. 

• Eureka campus is already 3-weeks out on 
scheduling appointments with counselors; DN is 
piloting same day counseling appointments.  

5.0 Info 
Sharing 

Share pertinent information 
with the group about your 
program 

• Upward Bound Director starts 9/1/17. 
• Bob Ekholdt is retiring. They are working on a job 

listing for a replacement with an expanded scope. 
• Instructional Council discussed work-to-contract 

and what that means for the upcoming semester. 
• Senate is meeting to approve CTE classes. 
• TRIO orientation is next week. 
• Financial Aid Processor position in open, this will 

be a good opportunity for change in the 
department. 

 

 


